Please reconsider the location for women's hub on Fanshawe park road. Behind that fence lays homes with many many children. More children than the proposed beds. This is clearly not the location for a hub. We all know what this hub will bring to our community. If you know and understand the community well enough, you would know that there is a park less than a 3 mins walk from this location. You would also know our community is suffering car theft and breakins constantly each and every night. We just moved within 200m of this proposal and this makes me ill thinking about how much tax and the amount I spent to be at this location to only have this join our community. If I wanted to be close To a hub I would move out of the suburbs. Our community is shattered by this. This needs to be reconsidered to a location that is appropriate for the means of these people. We do not have the resources and we don't live in a community that is welcoming to this proposal.

I stand with many others and we will have a voice in this. There are many children just behind that fence that we need to advocate for them. More children then beds.

J. Medeiros